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The Office of Equity and Civil Rights (OECR) has reviewed City Council Bill 21-0106 – Study and Report - Oversight of the Baltimore City Fire Department (BCFD). The bill would require that the Baltimore City Fire Department, in consultation with certain other agencies, submit a report to the Mayor and City Council evaluating policies, practices, and internal control systems of the Department and evaluating the potential establishment of an office dedicated to compliance and investigations within the Fire Department. 
OECR has reviewed the above-referenced bill. OECR takes no position on the proposed legislation. 

 Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this report. 
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Dana P. Moore     
                                                                                                                                                                Baltimore City Chief Equity Officer
and

Director, Office of Equity and Civil Rights 



Honorable President and Council Members,      


                   





August 27, 2021





City Council Bill 21-0106 – Study and Report – Oversight of the Baltimore City Fire Department





Dana P. Moore, Chief Equity Officer and Director








Office of Equity and Civil Rights 











�





Daniel J Sparaco








